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Stephen Hoffman

From: Jerry Popeck <drjerrypopeck@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 8:47 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: RGGI

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Hello, I strongly urge you/PA. to vote in favor of RGGI.  Thank you 


